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March 27, 2020 

Dear BCS Families, 

First and foremost, I hope that your family is healthy and doing well during these difficult times. As week one 

of Bolton Distance Learning comes to a close, I would like to thank all the parents, staff, and students for their 

hard work and patience as we work through this new model of learning together. Please take some time this 

weekend to disconnect from technology and decompress. Listed below are some social distancing self-care 

activities for families along with some other important information.   

Feedback Survey: The attached survey was sent out by Superintendent Heckt earlier today. If you have not 

done so, please complete the parent feedback survey at Distance Learning Parent Survey - Week 1 for each 

child you have at BCS so we can use this information to inform our practices.    

Chromebooks: At this point, we continue to have a limited number of additional devices for families with 

critical need to borrow a school Chromebook.  If you need a Chromebook, please contact Assistant Principal 

Jessica Szafran at jszafran@boltonct.org . 

Attendance: Students who have not been completing their online work will be marked absent in PowerSchool.  

Please check attendance in PowerSchool on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  If students are marked absent, they 

should check with their teachers to see what is missing. 

Social Distancing Self-Care Activities for Families:  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to your child/children’s teacher(s), Mrs. Szafran jszafran@boltonct.org , or 

Mr. Giard dgiard@boltonct.org via email or by phone with any questions or concerns.   

 

Sincerely, 

Darryl T. Giard 

Principal 

Bolton Center School 
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